
KYPubllo Service Commlssion 
P,O, Box 615 
PI1 Sower Boulevard 
FranMort, Kentucky 406024615 
Phone (502) 664-3940 
Fax (602) 564-3480 

Dear Commissionom, 

At e time whsn narty people In our 8,tafe are nnancirrlly atill recovering from 
the lasses of the December snowstorms the citlrens of Eastern Kentucky 
are receiving lettors stating that KEP ha8 issued a request to you for an 
increase of over 30% in their power bllls. I underrrtand that AEP employees 
worksd many hours to reatore power to our area. t ale0 underatand that 
farnllies In our area wora withaut power for up to two weeks. They lost 
food and had to seek alternate houslng for thla time, The burden of paying 
for thle ehould not rest so heavily on the rerldfmts of the area 1 KEP should 
also be R~ipDn8lble for the cost of a cleanup that could have been at least 
partially prevented by careful malnbstnance of the power llne m a s  and tree 
trimming before thb, 
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